Essex County Council

Stebbing Primary School

Stebbing Dunmow Essex CM6 3SH Headteacher Miss Lucy Mawson Telephone 01371 856260 Fax 01371 856091



Monday 11th May 2020

Dear parents,

I am writing to you following the Government's announcement yesterday evening.

At present we do not have any further clarification than that already reported in the media. As soon as we have further information I will be in touch so that we can give you as much notice as possible with regard to our plans.

As mentioned in previous correspondence, should you wish for a member of the teaching team to get in touch then we can do this via email or over the phone. Please email your child's class teacher directly or telephone the school office and leave a message on the answerphone and a member of staff will get back to you.

Best wishes to you all,

Miss Mawson Headteacher

Stebbing Primary School fully complies with information legislation. For full details about how we use your personal data please see the Privacy notice on our website.











